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New location for Huonville’s childcare programs 

 

Huon Valley Council is pleased to announce a new location in Huonville for its childcare 

programs.   

 

As of Monday 15 April 2024, Outside School Hours, Early Morning Care and Vacation 

Care programs will be operating from the new site at 74-82 Wilmot Road, Huonville.  

 

Council is committed to addressing the acute need for childcare, with the initial focus 

on the large waiting list at the Huonville Early Learning and Care Centre.   

 

The new location gives educators the space to provide programs to specific age 

groups, with rooms designed for Kinder to 8-year-olds and 9 to 12-year-olds.  

 

The new site is spacious and safe and will provide school aged children with a fantastic 

environment to play, learn, and engage in a variety of activities.   

 

Families can expect the same dedicated team of educators providing quality care and 

support to the children attending these programs.  

 

“We are excited by this opportunity and look forward to welcoming families to this 

new site,” said Huon Valley Mayor Sally Doyle.  

 
 

For more information: Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300 


